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“Indeed, the water I give them 
will become in them a spring of 

water welling up to eternal life.’”

John 4:14b, NIV

Pray that Aburwackas 
and his family in 
Burkina Faso will 
experience God’s 
comfort and provision 
after the death of his 
father.

Pray that Elsya stays 
healthy for her next 
fencing competition 
in Indonesia and can 
juggle school and 
training.

Pray for Indiana 
in the Dominican 
Republic. Pray that 
she finds a stable 
income to provide for 
her kids, including 
sponsored child 
Melody.

Pray for basic 
sanitation and clean 
water in sponsored 
children Rafael and 
Tesmistocles’ house in 
Brazil. 

Pray for the safety of 
sponsored children 
and their families in 
Thailand who are 
affected by smoke 
from crops burning 
in neighboring 
countries.

Pray for Ami in Togo 
as she recovers from 
a difficult pregnancy. 
She has spent her 
savings and needs 
to restart her small 
business.

Pray for safety and 
continued access to 
learning for school-
aged children in 
Peru, as they are over 
halfway through their 
first semester.

Pray for program 
participants and their 
families in Haiti who 
have been displaced 
or endangered by the 
ongoing unrest.

Pray for sponsored 
children in West 
Sumba, Indonesia, to 
get the nutrition they 
need to be healthy 
and learn.

Pray that children 
will have access to 
safe drinking water 
around the world.

Pray for Sophia, 
mother to three 
sponsored children in 
Tanzania, as she lives 
with paraplegia. Pray 
for her faith and hope 
to stay strong.

Pray for the 
protection of all 
Compassion Haiti 
staff who are living 
and working in 
hostile areas.

Pray that sponsored 
children’s families 
can be united and 
protected as they 
journey out of 
poverty.

Pray for God to 
protect Matias 
in Ecuador from 
the gangs in his 
community. Pray  that 
Compassion staff 
can continue to bless 
his life.

Pray that God will 
move believers to 
generously give time 
or money to provide 
clean drinking water 
for kids who need it.

Pray for sponsored 
child Allison’s 
community in 
Colombia, which 
struggles with water 
scarcity. Many 
children have to drink 
water that is tainted 
with salt. 

Pray for access to 
clean water.
Pray for 20 families 
in Dar es Salaam, 
Tanzania, who lost 
their homes due to 
heavy rains. Pray for 
provision and safety.
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Pray for Ine as she 
cooks for sponsored 
children in Indonesia, 
including her own. 
Pray that she can 
choose meals that 
nourish kids well.
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Pray that children 
who are ill with 
diseases from 
contaminated 
drinking water will be 
healed.

Pray for the safety of 
sponsored children in 
Chazuta, Peru. Drugs 
are so common that 
children as young as 7 
are using them.

Pray for rain in the 
Sertao region of 
Brazil, so sponsored 
children in the area 
can access fresh 
water.
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Pray for Safiatou, 
a newly widowed 
mother of 
Compassion assisted 
children in Burkina 
Faso. Pray that her 
small business can 
support the family.

Pray for a medical 
center to open in 
Kevin’s community 
in the mountains of 
Bolivia. Residents 
currently have 
to travel to other 
communities to 
receive care.

Pray for wisdom 
and strength for 
Compassion Togo 
volunteers as they 
start new Survival 
centers in a new area 
of the country. 

22 23 24 

Pray for staff at 
Compassion partner 
churches in Peru 
and Ecuador to 
have wisdom and 
perseverance as 
they fight to protect 
children from cartels.
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Pray that Compassion 
staff will successfully 
educate families 
on how to safely 
use water in their 
communities.

Pray for Milena to 
be safe from tainted 
water in Matureia, 
Brazil. Pray for 
her community to 
gain access to safe 
drinking water.

Pray for the parents of 
sponsored children in 
Anconcito, Ecuador, 
as they struggle 
to earn enough to 
support their families 
through fishing.
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Pray for perseverance 
for Zulfa in Tanzania 
as she continues her 
education this year 
with the ultimate goal 
of becoming a doctor.

Pray for the safety of 
sponsored children 
and their families 
in Peru as crime has 
become much more 
common recently.

Pray for the cooks at 
Compassion centers 
in Indonesia to have 
wisdom and joy as 
they prepare meals 
for thousands of 
children every day.

29 30 31 

PRAY FOR
ACCESS

PRAY FOR 
GENEROSITY

PRAY FOR 
HEALING

PRAY FOR 
AWARENESS

INTERNATIONAL DAY 
OF FAMILIES


